REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
FOR

GENERAL CIVIL ENGINEERING SERVICES
WATER AND WATEWATER

This is a request for Qualifications to provide Civil Engineering Consulting Services, on an “as- needed” basis, for the Jackson County Utility Authority.  The Authority intends to enter into a Professional Services Contract with one (or more) firms on the “as-needed” basis wherein tasks will be defined and agreed by project. To request a copy of the full request and instructions for submittal, please email Chase Glisson @ cglisson@jcua-ms.us. 
Proposals will be accepted in accordance with this request by the Jackson County Utility Authority, 1225 Jackson Avenue, Pascagoula, MS 39567, no later than 10:00 A. M. on May 7, 2018.  Proposals can be emailed to Chase Glisson @ cglisson@jcua-ms.us
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